Westchester County Partnership for the Homeless

Special Meeting at the Yonkers Will Library on Central Avenue

9:00am to 12:00pm on April 15th.


Open forum asking for presentations of data and perspectives on the 

Proposed Priorities 

for our upcoming FY10 Continuum of Care application.


Every grantee, funded provider agency, and any other constituency may help us to  take a hard look at what is currently funded, and decide what will be needed most in the future by County's homeless population.

Anyone who wants to speak on may present their evidence to us in brief 

3-5 minute presentations.
Please ask the appropriate people to make the presentation, or you can take the microphone and make the case yourself.

Please bring a brief written synopsis for the committee, as well
_______________________________________________________________________


The presentations at this meeting will be the basis 

for the Westchester Partnership as we 

determine the county-wide priorities for the FY10 application which will be due to HUD this Fall.


This may be the last year that we can propose multiple new projects because we will probably be over the “Hold Harmless" funding limit set by HUD.
_______________________________________________________________________

We will also be examining current projects that will be up for renewal in FY10, to decide if any current projects no longer meet the needs of the homeless population of Westchester County.

If we eliminate under-performing projects before going over the “Hold Harmless” limit, we can replace those projects with additional new projects that reflect the current needs of the homeless.

The April 15th open forum will be your opportunity to help determine what will be included in that core system.

